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E U R O P E A N  C E N T R E  F O R  L A W  A N D  J U S T I C E  

 

 

People in Yemen and in other countries where the Covid-19 quarantine had major negative 

effects truly do need quick, effective, and fundamental assistance. They do need food, not a 

plethoric range of “sexual and reproductive rights”, which are merely the code name of 

“contraception and abortion.”  

 

Excellency, the European Centre for Law and Justice respectfully invites you to 

convince Member States of the UNFPA to accommodate the very legitimate request of some 

countries: do not include in draft agreements controversial provisions which are not part of 

international law. Specifically, remove any language related to abortion and sexual and 

reproductive rights. 

Ultimately, everyone should realize that the UN credibility is at stake. If proper aid and basic 

needs are not successfully provided for when so clearly needed, and instead, another agenda – 

such as abortion – is promoted under the guise of the UN, the world’s nations will 

increasingly contest the United Nations’ system itself.  

 

The European Centre for Law and Justice remains committed to defending human 

rights as enshrined in international covenant and freely accepted by States and, to that end, we 

remain at your disposal. 

 

 

Respectfully,  

 




